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Colwood Transportation Master Plan
OPEN HOUSE

 

Wednesday, April 23, 2014
3:00 - 6:00 pm (drop in any time)
Colwood City Hall Council Chambers
3300 Wishart Road in Colwood

Be the �rst to see and comment on the proposed road networks, 
sidewalks and bikeways planned for Colwood streets. 

Get all the details at www.colwood.ca or call City Hall at 250-478-5999.

What’s the plan for your street?

The Juan de Fuca Recreation Centre, located at 1767 Island Highway, is 
subject to an Application for Amendment to a Liquor Primary License and 
Food Primary License issued by the Liquor Control and Licensing Branch. The 
Licensee is the West Shore Parks and Recreation Society. The amendment 
application applies to the licensing of areas located at the Fieldhouse, Galleon 
Room, the Seniors Hall, Curling Lounge and  Glencolme Room.  

The proposed amendment application will a� ect the existing Food Primary 
License by removing from the food primary license the Auditorium at the 
Seniors Hall, the upper level of the Fieldhouse, the Fieldhouse Patio, and the 
Galleon Room (total occupant load 621 persons). 

 The proposed amendment application will a� ect the Liquor  
 Primary License by: 
 • adding to the liquor primary license the occupant loads that were  
   removed from the Food Primary License;
 • adding a new lounge and games area to the main level of the Seniors Hall;
 • adding an outdoor patio area to the lower level of the � eldhouse;
 • adding an outdoor ‘event only not daily use’ area abutting the  
  Fieldhouse parking lot; and 
 • removing the Galleon Room from the license as this space is no longer  
  needed as a licensed area for food or liquor service.

The Food Primary License, with a current total capacity of 621 persons, will be 
cancelled if the proposed liquor primary areas are approved. The current total 
Liquor Primary License occupant load of 194 persons will increase up to 1,356 
for ‘daily use’ areas, and the proposed liquor primary occupant load for the 
new outdoor ‘event only not daily use’ area is 1,000 persons. 

The current hours of operation for these locations remain unchanged: 11 a.m. 
to 1 a.m. Monday through Saturday; 11 a.m. to 12 Midnight on Sunday. 

Colwood City Council wishes to determine the views of the residents 
regarding the application for an amendment to these licenses. An 
opportunity for public comment on this application will be held in the 
Council Chambers at Colwood City Hall, 3300 Wishart Road, on Tuesday, 
October 13, 2015 at 7:00 p.m.  Written comments must be received by 
Monday, October 5, 2015 and can be submitted to City of Colwood, 3300 
Wishart Road, Colwood, BC, V9C 1R1, or mlalande@colwood.ca.

For further information please contact the Administration 
Department at 250-478-5999.
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